
 

Woodside Primary 

Parental Engagement Calendar 2025-2026 

Date Event Information 

 

By the end of August 

    

Standards and Quality 
Improvement Plan 

A copy of our Improvement Plan and 
Standards and Quality Improvement Plan will 
be emailed to all parents and be on our 
website 

Week beginning 1st Sep 

11th September 6.30pm-
7.30pm 

            12th September 

 

Class Newsletter 

Primary 1 Parents as 
Partners Workshop 

Parental School 
Improvement meeting 

A brief outline of the learning for this term. 
This will be sent home as an email. 

We look forward to welcoming all or Primary 1 
parents into school for a brief presentation on 
how to support their child in their first year at 
school.  

An informal meeting which all parents can join 
to help impact on school improvements 

2nd Oct Parents’ Meetings Your chance to meet with the class teacher in 
school. Times will be allocated from 3.15pm-
8pm. You can also read about our school 
improvements 

Week beginning 3rd 
November 

Parental Questionnaire Your chance to feedback on the work of the 
school.  

28th November 

 

Open Event This is your chance to come into the 
classroom and share the learning experience 
with your child. 

 

Week beginning 12th Jan 

 

Class Newsletter 

 

A brief outline of the learning for this term. 
This will be sent home as an email. 

30th January Parental School 
Improvement meeting 

An informal meeting which all parents can join 
to help impact on school improvements and 
review questionnaire results. 

March Parental Reports Formal report sent home to parents. 

30th April 

 

15th May 

 

Parents’ Meetings 

 

 

Parental School 

Improvement meeting 

Your chance to meet with the class teacher in 
school. Times will be allocated from 3.15pm-
8pm.You can also feedback on our School 
Improvement priorities and our plans for next 
session. 

An informal meeting which all parents can join 
to help impact on school improvements 

 

• You will receive a letter about each of these events nearer the time. Unfortunately, at times, dates 
may need to be changed. If this happens we will notify you in advance.  


